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MRS. PATTY NOVICKI
Elementary/Secondary Principal
Phone 402-582-4991

To: Plainview Public School Parents/Guardians
From: Dr. Darron Arlt, Superintendent
RE: Solar Eclipse Permission

As you likely know, there will be a partial solar eclipse viewable in Plainview on Monday, August
21st from about 11:30 AM-2:30 PM. Our teachers are making some plans for our students to
experience this spectacle but we are not planning a school-wide viewing event. | expect that
most or all of our students will at some point be given the opportunity to go outside and see it.

We will be providing eclipse glasses for our elementary students but we can’t guarantee that a
student will not look directly at the eclipse without eye protection. Students will be supervised
at all times if taken outside to view the eclipse and they will all be told of the safety measures
that they need to follow.

We need all students that want to go outside during the eclipse to return this signed letter to
their teacher in the elementary or the office in the high school. If we do not have this

permission letter, we will not allow your child to go outside to view the eclipse.

Thank you and please contact me if you have any questions.

Dr. Darron Arlt, Superintendent
| give my child permission to go outside and view the solar eclipse. | understand that they have
been told about necessary safety measures and we relinquish Plainview Public Schools from any

liability if my child suffers any injury during this event.

Student Name

Parent/Guardian




